
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: May 12, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Brent Gough & Angie Seaman, ASAA Rugby Commissioners
Re: Rugby XVWildfire Flexibility

Due to the wildfires across Alberta, many rugby xv teams will be unable to fulfill the
180 minutes of game participation policy (XVI.3.G).

On condition that the respective principal consents, the Executive has agreed to exempt
teams who are impacted by wildfires from this policy for the 2023 season.

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.
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